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Beginning Thursday, July 22, 2021 landscaping will be added to the mini-circle located at the 
intersection of Yellowbird Street and 6th Avenue.  This project will last approximately one 
week and will help to make the mini-circle more visible to drivers as they approach the 
intersection.  Please watch for workers and drive with caution.    
 
Should residents have questions or concerns please contact the City of Marco Island at 239-
389-5000 and ask for Public Works.   
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